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                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        14th Nov. 2024 
   HOLIDAY-GURU NANAK JAYANTI 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 

1. This is to inform all that the school will remain closed on 15th November 2024 (Friday) on 
account of Guru Nanak Jayanti for students of all classes and reopen on Saturday, 16th 
November 2024 as per usual school timings. 

2. As informed earlier, 16th November 2024 (Saturday) will be a normal working day for all Pre-
Primary sections (Play, Nursery, Prep. Jr. and Prep. Sr.), Class 1 and 2. Friday timetable will be 
followed. 

 
 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


